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Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 
Local Area – Trip  

 
 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 
 
 

On Thursday 12th October, Year 2 pupils will be undertaking a local visit of the woodland on Botley Road.  
 
 
They will be going on a sensory walk, listening and looking carefully at the local area around them. Light rain 
is currently forecast so please send your child in with a suitable coat and footwear. Children will be eating 
their lunch at normal time in school. 
 
Most parents/carers have already given local visit permission via the Arbor app when your child joined 
Valentine but if you would like to speak further regarding the trip, please see Mrs Fielder-Smith, Year 2 lead 
on the playground at drop off or pick up.  
 
We look forward to sharing photos from our little exploration in this week's newsletter.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
The Year 2 Team  
 


